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Weekly News – Friday 29th March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

English 

We have been writing a letter to Flat Stanley’s cousin this week, 
writing a paragraph a day.  We have been trying hard to 
remember to write in the first person, to describe Stanley’s 
feelings and to make sure we include some conversational 
phrases and high quality vocabulary too.  

  

Maths 

We have finished our work on fractions this week, and are feeling 
increasingly confident working out a third, quarter and half of 
shapes, numbers and objects. We have now moved on to time 
and have been comparing and sequencing intervals of time and 
focusing on o’clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to. 

  

Topic 

With the Easter holidays rapidly approaching, we have also taken 
time to think about the Easter story and the importance of Easter 
to Christians.  

Talking point: Some people exchange chocolate eggs at Easter.  
Why is this? 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
Ethan 
Tom 

 
Clover 
Lucas L 
Isabel 

 
Heather 
Daniel K  

Mia 

 
Notices 

In Key Stage 1 all children should only be bringing a Fern Hill book bag (rather than a rucksack) to school.  
The book bag only needs to contain your child’s reading book and home school diary.    

A reminder to continue to practice times tables at home – the expectation by the end of Year 2 is that 
children are confident with their 2x, 5x and 10x (as a minimum). 
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